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At the regular meeting of the Board of Directors on 4/2/22, local resident and landowner, Jimmy 
Sweany was appointed to fill the remaining term of Director Tyer created by her recent resignation. 

Please join us in welcoming Jimmy to the Board! 

NEXT BOARD MEETING 4/30/22 

Monthly board meetings are held the last Saturday of each month at 8:30 AM at the District Office. 

Our next meeting will be on April 30, 2022. We highly encourage all of our water users and any one 

else interested to attend board meetings and learn the processes involved in operating your water dis-

trict.  

DROUGHT UPDATE 
Due to the continued drought in California, the Board of Directors is considering the adoption of a 

water conservation ordinance. A public meeting has been scheduled for 9:00 A.M.  on  4/30/22 to 

hear public comments on the proposed ordinance.  The adoption of a water conservation ordinance 

will enable the Board to place restrictions on water certain water uses to ensure an adequate supply 

of water for domestic use. The adoption of a water conservation ordinance is also expected to delay 

or eliminate any need for the Board to declare a water shortage emergency which could entail more 

drastic water use restrictions. 

The complete text of the proposed ordinance is available on our website (www.qvwd.org) and a copy 

may be obtained at the District Office during business hours. If you would like to be heard regarding 

the proposed ordinance, please plan to attend the public hearing on 4/30/22 at 9:00 A.M. 

WELCOME JIMMY SWEANY TO THE 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

PART TIME HELP WANTED 
With the upcoming retirement of General Manager Hardenbrook, the District will be recruiting for a 

part-time service worker to assist Assistant General Manager Villafana with maintenance and repair 

activities. If you, or someone you know may be interested, please contact Dawnette in the District 

Office during business hours. 


